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As a part of a farm family growing up, I know how important it is to have access to 

water supplies for livestock and human use.  As a recreational boater and kayaker, 

and former Chair of the Oregon Marine Board, I strongly believe that all uses of the 

State's water must be considered in any equitable distribution.  I urge a vote against 

HB 3501. 


